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Snapethorpe Primary School


Dear Applicant

On behalf of Snapethorpe Primary School Governors, I would like to thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at our school.

Snapethorpe Primary is a dynamic and successful school, seeking an inspirational and motivational Headteacher who is; committed to maintaining excellent outcomes for all of our learners, is passionate about teaching and learning and believes in maximizing the potential of all children in this fully inclusive school.  
The attainment, progress and well-being of every child is at the centre of everything we do. The positive attitude of our children, along with the support of our dedicated team of teachers and support staff, creates an excellent climate for learning.

The successful candidate will have the proven experience and skills to lead, support, motivate and challenge our school team to maintain the outstanding Ofsted rating we are so proud of.

Our aim as governors is to provide a good level of challenge along with support to ensure the ethos of our school is upheld and that targets are met.

We would encourage you to visit our school, where you will receive a warm welcome and see for yourself the tremendous standards that have been achieved and on which to continue building. 
We look forward to receiving your application.

On behalf of the Governing Body,
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Keith Earnshaw

Chair of Governors
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